
From: fifthavenuecommunities@gmail.com [mailto:fifthavenuecommunities@gmail.com] On Behalf Of 
Alex de Parry 
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 9:09 PM 
To: Thacher, Jill 
Cc: Brad Moore LT 
Subject: 4th Ave projects 
 
Jill,  
  
As an interested party in what is happening on Fourth Avenue regarding the redevelopment 
proposals submitted by JB Moore and Associates, I want to voice my support for the plans 
submitted by Brad Moore and the respective property owners. The plans are in keeping with the 
scale and architecture of the downtown and the changes will be a welcome improvement to 
buildings that have sat idle for a long time. 
 
Best regards, 
Alex de Parry 
--  
Alex de Parry 
President 
Ann Arbor Builders, Inc. 
Fifth Avenue Communities 
403 South Fifth Avenue 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
734 761 8990 (office) 
734 761 4885 (fax) 
alex@annarborbuilders.com 
http://www.annarborbuilders.com/ 
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